Dear travelers and potential travelers, 

Here are some frequently asked questions regarding the upcoming Hawaii trip:
1. What is the latest one can sign up for the Hawaii trip? 

The deadline will be sometime in mid-September, 2017. Please do note that those who sign up after school is out in 2017 may face a price increase depending on what happens to fuel prices.  To that end, we are at their mercy.  The price increase, if it does happen, cannot be determined at this point in time. 

2. What point in time can I get a refund? 

As with any travel agency, your payments go directly to start payments on airline tickets, hotel rooms, meals, excursions, etc. The closer we get to the date of departure, the less the return. Until we get a price lock, the dates stating percentage of refunds cannot be determined 100%, unless you’ve purchased trip insurance and need to cancel due to a medical or emergency reason.  

3. Can we use our airline points for airfare?

Yes, if your points work for the airline we are using. Which airline we are using is yet to be determined. We should know on or before the end of January.  If you wish to use airline points, you may purchase the ground package, which includes everything but airfare. 

4. Will I get airline miles for our trip?

Not any more. We used to receive miles but that has gone by the wayside. We are purchasing group rates, which are no longer eligible. 

5.  Where do we make payments?

There is a payment document that you must turn in with all of your payments.  This will be soon be available on Mrs. Wilhelm’s website.  All payments will be sent with the deposit slip to the LSW Bookkeeper, Julie Smid.
6. Where can we get the needed forms?

All forms will be on Mrs. Wilhelm’s web site and in the band room. 

http://wp.lps.org/awilhel2
7. Who are the checks made out to?

Make your payment checks out to LSW and put Hawaii on the proper line on the Hawaii Deposit form. 

8. Do I need to give you any medical information prior to the trip?
All travelers, including entourage, will fill out a provided medical form.  These must be completely filled out prior to departure.   We will be posting these on the website in the next few months and we will send out an email to let travelers know it is available for download.

9. If I am a parent going on the trip, do I have any chaperoning obligations?
No. We regard any parents/family members attending the trip as “Entourage” and do not have assigned duties.  The LPS staff members going on the trip are the Chaperones and will do all of the bedchecks, check-ins, etc.  You are going along to enjoy the trip so we don’t expect you to work!

10.  When will we get an itinerary for the trip?

Since we are so far out from the trip, the itinerary is not complete.  At the parent meeting in August, I will have a tentative itinerary that will be shared with all interested trip persons.  Once it gets closer, I will post an official itinerary for all travelers to have with them at all times.
